MERIDIAN OIL

September 17, 1990

Mr. Mike Stogner

0il Conservation Division
P.0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088

Re: Unorthodox Location
Farnsworth "4" NO. 11
Unit D, Sec. 4, T26S, R37E
Lea County, NM

Dear Mr. Stogner:

By letter dated August 24, 1990, I requested authorization to recomplete
the referenced well in what will be an unorthodox location. The only
offset operator is Chevron, U.S.A., Inc. Attached is a waiver of
objection statement signed by Chevron.

If you need anything else to complete this request, please contact me at
(915) 686-5678.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Bradshaw
Senior Staff Env/Reg Specialist

RLB/bn
attachments
XCc: Well File

D.D. McBee
OCD - Hobbs
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